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Submitted values are:

Name
SARA SOLTANZADEH

Address
Unit 808, 5050 Halifax St
Burnaby. V5B2NS5

Email address
FIPPA Sec. 22(1)

Rezoning application or bylaw number
14618

Submission

Hi, I've been living in 5050 Halifax St for 8 years. This is a very quiet & nice street for
families and having a massive construction is going to ruin everybody's life in this area.
The noise & construction going to bother us mentally & financially is hard for us to move
elsewhere too. We've been in this area for so long that moving due to this construction with
the current rent increases is impossible & staying with the construction noises is going to
really bother us & affect our life quality.

I would like to express my concerns & not happy with this decision.





